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News to You  

March 2017 

Dates To Remember:Dates To Remember: 

 

Spirit Stick Sales   March 2 

Kindergarten Registration  March 2 

Basketball Shootout  March  7 

Spirit Stick Sales   March 23 

Partnering With Parents  March  30 

Great Skate Night  March  30 

MarchMarch  
~  Word from the Board  ~ 

 

Hello Families!  I want to just say 
THANK YOU for everyone who came 
during our Book Fair nights and pur-
chased books.  Naomi Wiese did an 
amazing job organizing the book fair this 
year!  We were able to help the new 
Flint Hill Elementary School get there  
library started thanks to all the “round 
up donations” and each of our teachers 
were also able to add to their classroom 
library through wish lists and scholastic 
dollars. 

This event was successful because of 
the dedication of our PTO board, fami-
lies, staff and parents who volunteered 
time to help whether it was during the 
library preview for the students, setting 
up and taking down book fair or just  
being patient while your child looked at 
book after book trying to decide which 
one to buy, and of course we couldn’t 
have done it without the ladies who 
stood behind the register and checked 
out every night the endless books that 
came through the lines. 

 

From the bottom of our Hearts, 

Thank you 

PSE PTO  

Why fit in when  

you were born to  

STAND OUT? 

-Dr. Seuss 

President-Tonya Steinmeyer 

Vice President-Naomi Wiese 

Treasurer-Kara Reynolds 

Secretary-Tara Laramie 
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You can SPIRIT in RED,  you can SPIRIT in BLUE,  

just show your SPIRIT with a stick or two! 



 Announcements     

& Events 

 

Progress South Basketball Shootout 

Tuesday, March 7th 2017 

 

 

Shootout starts at 7:00 p.m. sharp!  Doors open at 6:45 p.m.  

K & 1st grade in multipurpose room / 2nd - 5th grade in the large gym 

Prizes given for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners for each grade level 

No experience necessary…come and join the fun! 

Basketballs provided—Please do not bring your own 
 

Looking for a parent to chair the Teacher and Staff          

Appreciation Event. No experience needed!! A love for PSE 

and it’s wonderful staff  are the only requirements! 

Please email psepto@hotmail.com to learn more! 

 

Thank you for supporting the 

Happy Camper Book Fair! 
A big THANK YOU to all the students and family who came to support our 

Book Fair! We reached our highest goal so far with a total of $15,439.88 in 

sales. That works out to 3,088 books sold and 555,804 reading minutes! We 

were also able to raise $130.50 through ALL FOR BOOKS which benefit Flint 

Hill. They give a HUGE THANK YOU! 

A special THANK YOU to PSE STAFF who  helped with the Book Fair! 

Ms. Carter    Mrs. Hendrix        Ms. Guarino 



FUN RUN       

coming soon! 
See pages 8 - 10    

for all the info  

THANK YOU for attending Great Skate Night and supporting PSE PTO!  We raised $200!  
A special THANKS to PSE staff members who joined in on the fun too! 

Mrs. Steele  Mrs. Quirke 
Join us at the next Great Skate Party on March 30th! 

  FUNdraising 
 



Next Collection Date 

March 9th 

Hats off to YOU 

For ALL you do 

PTO THANKS YOU! 

We raised $87.05 

through E-Scrip. 

RESTAURANT  FUNDRAISERS & UPDATES 

April 5th 

4-8pm 

NEW  









1M Route:  R on Oak Valley Dr., L on Oak 

Terrace Dr., L on Lake View Dr., L on Oak 

Ridge Dr., R on Oak Valley Dr., END 

5K route:  R on Oak Valley Dr., R on Oak 
Point Dr. (do the loop), R on Oak Valley 
Dr., R on Oak Bluff (do the loop), R on 
Oak Valley Dr., there is a little court right 
before you get to Birdie Hills, this would be 
the WATER STATION, go to Birdie Hills 
and loop back, R on Oak Terrace Dr., L on 
Oakview Dr., R on Lake Ridge Dr., L on 
Oak Ridge West Dr., R on Oak Valley Dr., 
END 

FUN RUN  Shirt Order form and routes 





Upcoming Collection Date:   March 9th 

Congratulations to the Following Classrooms! 
Congratulations to the classes that collected the most Box Tops for their grade level! Below are the total Box 
Tops collected at PSE so far. Way to go PSE!  A special thank you to those that took the time to TRIM their Box 
Tops (around the dotted line) before they sent them to school. Please take note that if the date is cut off we must 
throw them away. Keep working for that pizza party!  
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